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Completed/Ongoing Activities 
 

The transition to webmail only has not been error free.  I have kept the mail forwards 
active until all officers, staff and state reps are able to connect error free. 
 
Possible Long-term problems with web-based email: 

● There is not a reliable remember password function. 
● Password resets have to be done by webmaster 
● unknown issues that might be faced when a new individual assumes the 

position. 
 

Website is functioning at this time without too many issues.  I would like to rebuild the 
website backend. 
 

Reasons for rebuild 
● current install of Modx is not set-up for automatic upgrades 
● backend design errors 
● implement newer features in modx and related snippets 

 






